| support this bill because everyone deserves to vote. We should be able to register to vote until voting begins. Voter suppression is
not something Oregonians need or want. We have been ahead of the game with mail in voting for over 20 years. We can continue to
lead, showing the nation, by making it easy for all eligible voters to cast their ballots. This is a very important bill. Please vote to pass
it.



